
BE PREPARED FOR SNOW! 

 

 

You can expect snow in Buffalo from November –March  

Snow can be a few inches or up to several feet.  

 

 

Unless there is a big snowstorm, life, school and work will continue.  

Even in big snows, the City of Buffalo will clear the snow in a day or 2.  

 

You should always be prepared if you know snow is coming 

 

• Have 3 days’ worth of food in your home 

 

• Make sure you have enough prescription medicine at home 

 

• Make sure you have baby food, formula and diapers available  

 

• Have your phone fully charged and a back-up battery if possible 

 

• Have a flashlight and candles in the event there is a power outage 

  

• Be aware that children may be off from school (but work may still be open) 

 

• Be sure to clear the sidewalk up to your house and in front of your house so that mail can be 

delivered 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


